cC 5
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From: The Giancolas on Avdell &

Sent: February-07-17 3:02 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: ' 10-storey and 7-storey proposals at Islington Avenue and Napa Valley Drive

I look forward to this development. | currently live in a large home and want to downsize now that my children
have moved out. Please keep me informed on this project and | hope it gets quick approval.

Sincerely
Remy Giancola



